
T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 

August 19, 2010  
Circular No. 042-2010 

 
 

Mr. (Mrs.) 
General Manager 
 

 
Subject:  Amendment to issuance date of Circular No. 

31-2010.  
 (Stop payment of one (1) Banker’s Draft issued 

by Caja de Ahorros) 
  

Dear Mr. (Mrs.) General Manager:  
 
Hereby, we would like to inform you that, for an inadvertent error, in Circular No. 031-
2010 was mentioned as the issuance date of such January 10, 2010, instead of June 
10, 2010.  Due to the foregoing, shall be understood as the correct issuance date of the 
Circular June 10, 2010.  The rest of Circular 031-2010 remains the same. 
 
As such, we kindly request the General Manager to inform internally as appropriate.  
 
Sorry for the inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours very truly,  
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent  
 
/cv   
Enc.: The foregoing 
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